
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – February 15, 2018 Business Meeting 

 
LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (February 16, 2018) – The Lower Providence 

Township Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the February 15
th

 business meeting: 

 

Patrick Duffy, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors, asked all in attendance to observe a 

moment of silence for Mary Ralston. Mrs. Ralston was a former supervisor, member of the 

Board of Auditors, founding member of the Methacton School District and was instrumental in 

the formation of the Lower Providence Community Library. A page in the minutes will be set 

aside in her memory. 

 

Approvals / Authorization 

 Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

 Minutes of the February 1, 2018 Board of Supervisors meetings 

 Authorized the payment of bills in the amount of $413,267.54 

 Authorized the advertisement of an ordinance regarding drug paraphernalia 

 Authorized a lease agreement with the Lower Providence tax collector for the use of the 

Shoemaker House on the Township complex 

 Approved the Township’s application to the Montco 2040 Implementation program and 

the proposal of Woodrow and Associates to complete a sidewalk assessment as part of 

the application  

 

Presentation 

 Recognized the following outgoing board/commission members for their service to 

Lower Providence Township: 

 Marie Altieri – Library Board of Trustees 

 William Wurtz – Parks and Recreation Board 

 Michael Comroe – Planning Commission 

 Naomi Satterwhite – Planning Commission 

Mary Shaw, Library Board, and Don Thomas, Finance Committee, also received 

recognition awards but were unable to attend the presentation ceremony. 

 

Ordinance 

 Approved Ordinance No. 653 amending parking regulations regarding Clearfield 

Avenue. 

 
 


